
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 2024 
 
Dear Families,  
 
Changes to the Family Handbook and Behaviour Policy  

 
Recently we requested your feedback on areas within our behaviour policy in relation to corrections. I would like to 
take this opportunity to thank you for your valued feedback and your continued support in ensuring your child 
upholds the core values of resilience, integrity, and courtesy. By strengthening our three – way partnership we will 
ensure our school is a place where everyone feels welcome and everyone succeeds.  
 
I would like to inform you of some significant changes to the Family Handbook and the Behaviour for Learning Policy 
that is aimed at fostering a more positive and supportive learning environment for all students. 
 
Effective from Monday 26th January 2024, the following modifications will be implemented:  
 

 A lesson removal will now result in a student being issued with two corrections (previously three corrections) 

 Students chewing gum will now receive one correction (previously three corrections) 

 Trigger points system – to support all students make positive behaviour choices we introduced trigger points at 
the start of this academic year. More information can be found in the behaviour for learning policy  

 
We believe that these adjustments will contribute to the overall well-being and academic success for our students. 
We encourage you to review the updated family handbook and behaviour for learning policy. Your cooperation and 
support in reinforcing these guidelines at home are crucial for their successful implementation.  
 
Thank you for your understanding and commitment to the educational excellence of our students.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs S Sharif  
Associate Senior Leader 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


